Advanced Online Instructor Workshop (AOW) - Call for Proposals 2023

Dates: July 10th – September 1st 

*There is no in-person, synchronous facilitation, only peer-to-peer work that can be scheduled at the participants’ convenience

The Advanced Online Workshop is open to all faculty and instructional staff at UW-Parkside who have already completed the Online Course Developers Workshop and teach a mature online course (a course that has been taught at least three times). 

The workshop is a mix of self-paced learning and consultations with a certified Parkside Quality Matters Peer Reviewer. The goal of the workshop is to make revisions to a mature online course so that it will pass a full, external Quality Matters review.  

There are three sections of the AOW. First, the participants must complete the Applying the Quality Matters Rubric (APPQMR) course prior to the start of the workshop. Next, participants will have roughly six weeks to work with their Quality Matters peer reviewer to get their course ready for the external QM Review. Finally, the course is submitted for the external review and, if it passes, the participant will receive an additional stipend. They will also be given the opportunity to complete the Peer Reviewer course to become a certified Quality Matters peer reviewer. 


Stipend information is as follows:
1. Participants will receive a $500 stipend for completing the Applying the Quality Matters Rubric (APPQMR) course. 
2. Participants will earn a $1,000 stipend for participating in the Advanced Online Workshop.
3. An additional $1,000 stipend will be earned for successfully passing the full, external QM Review.
4. An optional, additional $750 is also available to participants interested in completing the Quality Matters Peer Reviewer course and becoming a QM Reviewer for the university (this must be done after the course passes a full, external QM Review). 

Space is limited for the Advanced Online Workshop, so we unfortunately cannot guarantee everyone who applies will be accepted into this year’s cohort. To apply for the workshop, please submit the following pieces to lawlerm@uwp.edu: 
1. Complete the QM Course Worksheet (attached) for the course you’d be revising in the workshop
2. Statement of support from your department chair 

Applications are due by March 27th to allow ample time for the APPQMR course to be completed before the workshop kicks off on July 10th.  
